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Harry Bingham will give an informal talk next Monday (25th March) at 

11 a.m. in the T.C. Confe:rence--Room. He will report on results he saw or heard 

about during his recent visit to the U.S.A. 

We hope this will be the first of a regular series of meetings at which 

members of the division will present status reports on their experiments and 

confront their views on the trend of physics in general and in the division in 

particular. Please come prepared with ideas ans suggestions about future mee­

tings. 
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